
 

 

 

We have made a mistake 

 

In the current newsletter we announced that we are starting up Spring Classes, this was an old 

advertisement that we mistakenly included in the newsletter 

 

There are currently no local classes scheduled for 2012 

 

If you would like to participate in local classes, please call the office and let us know 

 

We apologize for the mistake on the newsletter 

 

Thank You for your interest 

 

 

The School of Natural Healing Staff  


